
 

Tour of Britain 2022 

Dear Parents / Carers, 

 

On Thursday 8th September 2022, the Tour of Britain will be coming through Warsop!  

 

To celebrate this, Mansfield District council have launched two exciting competitions 

for our children to take part in.  Children are being asked to design a starting flag 

with the winning entry actually being made and then used to start stage 5 of the 

race.   

 

The second competition is to design the winners’ trophy which again, will be made 

and then presented to the winner of the stage.  

 

If your child would like to enter any of the competitions, please instruct them to 

collect an application pack from the school office.  Please return completed entries 

to school by Thursday 14th July.   

 

More details will be shared in September about our school plans to celebrate the 

Tour of Britain. 

 

Kind Regards, 

 

 

Mrs Pawlitta   
 


